


















TIFFANY PLACE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
 

c/o Vision Community Management 
9633 South 48th Street, Suite 150 

Phoenix AZ  85044 
www.WeAreVision.com 
Phone:  480-759-4945 

Fax:  480-759-8683 
Email:  TiffanyPlace@WeAreVision.com 

 
 

September 18, 2013 
 
 
Dear Tiffany Place Homeowner,  
 
During the open meeting held on August 28, the Tiffany Place Board voted in favor of modifying our 
Association’s Rules & Regulations.  By law, we are required to provide members with a minimum of 
30-days’ notice.  Effective November 1, 2013, the fenced Common Area which includes the pool and 
spa will be a no-smoking zone.  Because this area is accessed by only one gate, there will also be a 
20-foot no-smoking zone just outside the gate.  Corresponding signage will be posted soon.  We 
respectfully request that all homeowners, residents and their guests abide by this new rule. 
  
In Other News... 
 
Neighborhood Crime:     
We have received reports of a vehicle break-in and “suspicious stranger” sightings within the 
community, occurring after-dark and/or during early-morning hours.  Residents are urged to use extra 
caution if you’re outside during these times, and to close and lock all doors/windows on their vehicles 
and homes…including garage doors.  These strangers have approached asking for help or money, 
and could be in an “altered state.”  Remember, for all our safety:  if you witness suspicious activity or 
crime in-progress, immediately dial 9-1-1 and report what you see. 
 
Landscape: 
You may have noticed a posting on the kiosk regarding a Town Hall scheduled for Sunday 
September 22, at 3:00pm.  The subject of this session is “Establishing A Go-Forward Plan for Repairs 
& Potential Improvements to Common Area Landscape, Irrigation & Stucco Surfaces.”  Homeowners 
are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to provide direct feedback, so that the 
Board can gain a better understanding of what our go-forward priorities should be as we endeavor to 
create a more beautiful community.  This session is dedicated to receiving homeowners’ input 
regarding the posted subject, however no deliberations, decisions or votes will occur.   
 
 
As always, Association-related questions or concerns may be voiced during open Board Meetings 
(watch for meeting notices posted on the kiosk outside the pool gate) or via Vision Community 
Management’s office.  
 
 

With appreciation for your continued support,   
 

Your Tiffany Place Board of Directors 
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